
Maths Reasoning: Spring 1 2023 
“Doughnut Percents” 

 
Last November, Shepherds (+ Carpenters) had covered fractions, decimals 
and percentages in their (White Rose) maths lessons. The particular activity 
that I chose for this Maths Reasoning session, therefore, lended itself 
conveniently for revision and enrichment of that Autumn 2 topic. 
The pupils worked well in their groups, although a few initially fond it 
challenging to communicate with the other players without speaking or using 
sgn language. 
It proved to be an enjoyable and enriching session. We will re-visit this, and 
similar, activities when we knuckle down to KS2 SATs preparation shortly. 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 


